
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF SOMERSET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held 
by the Town of Somerset Zoning Board of Appeals on the 11th day 
of February, 2020 at 7:30 p.m., at the Town Hall, 8700 Haight 
Road, Barker, New York, to hear and consider the following 
property and property owners:  

Owner/Applicant:  Chris and Barbara Walsh

Property Location:  9123 Lakeshore Drive, Somerset, NY
SBL: 2.12-1-21

Application for a variance of the provisions of the Code of 
the Town of Somerset to construct a single family dwelling in 
the RLS (Residential Lake Shore) District on a lot size smaller 
than the minimum of 20,000 square feet as required with 50’ 
frontage where 100’ is required and a side set back on the west 
side of premises of 10’ where 15’ is required.

At such public hearing, all persons interested, who wish to 
be heard will be heard.

Dated: February 4, 2020
TRACY L. CARMER, RMC
Town Clerk, Town of Somerset


